
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 7:45 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Michelle Wolfson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We believe that our reclassification from seasonal to low density (R2) classification is unfair and does not represent
the difficulty that hydro has in bringing power to our property. Our home is located on Muskoka 

 and the 17 cottages on Lagoon Road. Our cottage is road access and the
main hydro line for the south end of Go Home Lake runs through our property. We have been re-classified as low
density (R2) class despite our proximity to our neighbours on Lagoon Road who are classified as medium density
(R1).
Most of the cottages on Go Home Lake are boat access which requires hydro crews to use boats for repairs or worse,
use helicopters to bring hydro poles in to their remote location. They have also been classified as medium density
(R1).
Our classification does not represent the difficulty in servicing our property. The reclassification is a considerable
financial burden as we are now living full time at our cottage.
If the seasonal rate class must be eliminated then we believe that all homes and cottages on Go Home Lake be
reclassified to the same low density R2 class.




